TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION

October 31, 2016

Barbara Serfilippi, Town Clerk
Town Hall

400 Main Street

Ridgefield, CT 06877

Re: Canceled meetings

Dear Ms Serfilippi:

Please be advised the Executive Session for Inland Wetland Board and Planning and
Zoning Commission meeting scheduled for Tuesday, November 1, 2016 has been

canceled.

The regularly scheduled meeting for Inland Wetland Board and Planning and Zoning
Commission will continue as scheduled.

Very truly yours,

Adam Schnell
Assistant Planner
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